
tii
in
f oi

told the Board with a possibili
in March.

Sdhaerer then brought the
the attention of the Board and
a definite stand on the bill.
however no action was taken.

Baker moved the meeting be
and carried and the meeting was

Approved by:

Harry L. Wallace, President

to pick up their complimei
Snith announced that .the fi
the next week while a iew

of Spi
for January 18,
.ey's orchestra

Student Senate's Limitation Bi:
stated that Union Board should
The bill was then discussed at

adjourned.
adjourned.

The motion was s

Submitted by:

David H. Baker,

November 2, 1948-5:45 p.m.

The semi-annual Union Serv ice Award Banquet was held in
of the Union Building. -After a delicious meal Harry Wallace
as toastmaster, introduced the guests of the evening. Those
present were Dr. William Lowe Bryan, Dr. Frank 0. Beck, Mr.
Mr. B. T. Kaiser, Mr. F. K. Edmondson, Mr. J. R. Currey,and
F. Heighway.

Harry Wallace then introduced Mr. Smith, Director of tb
who in turn presented the Union Service Awards to James Alte
Bonewitz, Barney Cockran, Fred Franklin, Thomas Fritch, Geor
ford, James Hogan, Kenneth tress, Robert Palmer, Robert Phil
William Pickering, Robert Skiles, Jack Wine, and Malcolm Wit

Lawrence Wheeler, President of the Indiana University F
then installed Kenneth Collins, Charles Kelso, and Don Tabbe
new Vbmbers of the Union Board of Directors.

At this time Harry Wallace presented the proceeds of th
Carnival to William Powell, President of the Student Senate.

Dr. William Lowe Bryan was then introduced. After a fe
by President Emeritus Bryan the meeting was adjourned.
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iecorations for the 'Opening of Formal Season' would consist of the
'hr i stmas decorations.

Student Spirit: Toy announced that a pep session would be held
ednesday, November 17 at 6:15 p.m. on Jordap Field. -The occasions

would be the burying of John Purdue.
,I Business.

Toy told the Board of President Bryan's birthday, November 11,
mad asked that the Board sponsor a delegation of campus leaders to
risit the President Emeritus on his birthday. The suggestion was.
approved and the time for the group to assemble was set for 3:15 p.m.
Thursday afternoon in the Business and Economics lobby.

President Wallace read note from Walter C. Smith, brother of
Lyman Smith and past Board member. He wished to express his whole-
hearted thanks for being invited to the Union Service Award Banquet.

At this time a motion to adjourn was entertained. The motion
Nas made, seconded, and carried, and the meeting was adjourned.
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november 16, 1948-7:00 p.m.

President Wallace opened the meeting. The minutes of the
Last meeting were read and approved.

President Wallace read a note from Dr. William Lowe Bryan
thanking the Board for the birthday card which he received.
committee Reports.

Recreation: Baker reported bowling matdhes with-Purdue, Illinois
Lnd Evansville. are being scheduled for the Union Bowling Team.

Edwards announced that on Friday, November 19, W.R.A. and the
Jnion Outing Club would hike to Professor Carlson's home where steaks
rould be grilled.

Special Events: Kelso announced the dedication of the new foun-
sain would held on Saturday afternoon, Decemberll with a free coffee
lour.

Town Hall: Tabbert reported attendance of about 50 to 75 at
Town Hall. The topic for December 5 will be "Is the scope of student
government broad enought. In the future more publicity ll be
iven Town Hall to increase attendance.

Burial of John Purdue; Moss announced the body of John Purdue
rould lay in state Wednesday, November 17 and the "Old Oaken Bucket"
rould be on display Thurag4ay, November 18. Both will be under guard.

Student Spirit: Toy reported that 800 students, representing
L88 schools, attended the "Cheerleader's Conference. Techiques of
%heerleading were explained and new yells were presented.

Fall Carnival: Moss read suggestions by Board members for nest
rear's carnival.

Toyzasked about the possibility of purchasing canvas and pales
;o be used from year to year for the carnival. Bruce Kaiser explained
so the Board why this would not be practical.

Publicity: Myers reported that the Alumni newsletter had been
iai led.

Persaonat: Sohaerer asked that personnel reports be turned in
very two weeks. Also he reported that all out-of-town football games


